OI1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

February 10, 1961

01l Conservation Commission
Bex 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attn: Mr. Elvis Utz
Dear Elvis:

I have received a letter from Val R, Reese regarding
their #1-30 Sperling well located in Unit I, Sectlon
30-24K-6W "In the Basin Dakota Pool., It states that
this well Tast produced in November, 1960 and a2t thet
time was producing an average of 24 MCFPD, It states
that a deliverability test was not filed in 196C
because production from the well was nct suifficient or
censistent encugh for three weeks' conditioning and
flow,

_We are, therefore, sanding in a ges supplement requesting
wmmomthat this well be issued aﬁ“ﬁéf@éﬁé“éI&oWﬁbIé'WHiéﬁ“I“”“
am certain will be large enough to cover its production at
that rate of flow., After six months' produciion it

should be eligible for an XM classificetion,

Yours very truly

ECAtks Emery C, Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
cct Val R, Reese & Assoc,
Albuquerque, New Mexico
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